You are cordially invited to Troop 72's tri-annual

Court of Honor

Monday, Aug. 20, 2018 6:00 - 8:00 p.m., Pavilion Chippewa Valley Bible Church (Scouts should try to arrive early if possible for setup)

Please come help us celebrate the honors, awards, and rank advancements of the Scouts in our troop. Because it's still summer, this one will be held OUTDOORS in the pavilion, so dress appropriately. We hope to have a fire going to make it extra special, and maybe even some dutch oven desserts cooking! It's a pot-luck supper, so boys can come directly from soccer or football or cross-country. Bring a dish to share. We don't have separate parents' meetings in our troop, so parents, please come to our tri-annual Court of Honor to know what's happening in the troop. If you can't bring any food, please come anyway!



Boy Scouts of America